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The Lincoln Powered 

Parachute Field 

The Lincoln Powered Parachute Field (LPPF) is provided as a safe location from 
which Powered Parachutes (PPC) are integrated into the diverse collection of 
aeronautical activities that take place at the Lincoln Regional Airport (Karl Harder Field). 
 
LPPF Operations will be tightly controlled during the initial 90-day testing period. 
Following the test phase an evaluation of the LPPF's procedures will be conducted in 
order to assure the safest operational practices are adopted. If you have questions or 
comments, please send them to the LPPF Field Coordinators using the link to 
"CONTACT THE LPPF" or by email to < lppf@lraa.aero >. 
 
The Lincoln Powered Parachute Field is created through the combined efforts of the 
Lincoln Regional Aviation Association, Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 1541, 
and the City of Lincoln. 
 
 

NOTE: ACCESS TO THE LPPF IS CURRENTLY RESTRICTED TO 
AUTHORIZED PERSONNEL ONLY 
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